
From: Sebastien Raybaud  
Sent: 05 March 2022 13:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Hi 
 
This is to confirm that i wish to oppose to the cutting of those two plane trees 
at 8 Doughty Street. I work in the neighbourhood and believe it is important 
we keep our trees alive and healthy. For our health and happiness, we do need 
to keep this link to nature as much as we can and must preserve it wherever 
we can. Those trees are old; loosing them would make us loose all the time 
they needed to grow. 
 
That added to the fact that there seems to be a way to preserve also the 
building of the EES, i hope you will oppose the cutting of the trees. 
 
Best 
 
Sebastien Raybaud 
 
 


